
Dear Parents/Carers,

Our Reception Nativity performances this week
officially marked the start of Christmas. All three
classes were delightful. Thank you to the reception
team for the hard work that went into creating such
polished performances from four year olds! We
arranged two Christmas performances for the
children: Cinderella at NLCS and The Emperor’s New
Clothes at school, Year 3 visited the National History
Museum and our football teams celebrated winning
success in their league matches. Our Parent
Workshops have continued with Y5 and Y6 inviting
parents into class to learn how maths is taught at
Stanburn and feedback from parents has been very
good.

Our final week is full of fun. We have arranged festive
sing-alongs for the children, Christmas Lunch with
festive jumpers on Wednesday, Class parties on
Thursday and don’t forget the PTA Winter Fair
tomorrow.

Learning is still continuing all week, so let’s keep our
attendance high in the final week of term.

See you tomorrow at the fair.

Ms D’Souza

15th December 2024


